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Can the Board provide some clarification on statements made during the 2/22 Board meeting? Director Bender expressed his desire 
for transparency and his concern for ratepayers dollars when discussing a $70,000 severance agreement. However, members of the 
board including director Bender were silent when members of PUD staff were given $50,000 and $30,000 raises without public 
knowledge or review. Can this board and director bender provide clarity on how and when they seek to be transparent and care 
about ratepayer dollars? 

Thank you, 
Truckee Donner Public Utility District  
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